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On June 19th at the Audubon Tea Room, the residency programs from Internal Medicine, 
Medicine-Pediatrics, and Internal Medicine-Emergency Medicine had a gathering to cele-
brate the graduating residents from each program. The room was filled with family, 
friends, and faculty and the gumbo was awesome. 

Congratulations to all our graduating residents – We are so proud of you. 

Dr. Jessica Bordes (IM Resident) was awarded the prestigious 
Resident of the Year Award at Touro Infirmary. This recognition 
is a testament to Dr. Bordes' exceptional dedication, hard work, 
and outstanding contributions to patient care and the residency 
program. Her commitment to excellence, compassionate care, 
and leadership qualities have set a high standard for all of us. 

Congratulations, Dr. Bordes! 

Congratulations to these Faculty Assembly Delegates who have been elected to serve for 
the 2024-2027 term. 

Dr. Melisa Harrington (Lafayette) 

Dr. Nisha Loganantharaj (Gastroenterology) 

Dr. Thomas Reske (Hematology & Oncology) 

Dr. Michael Olejniczak (IM Resident) recently published this paper 
on outcomes after false vocal folds injections in the Journal of 
Voice with colleagues in Baton Rouge.  

Congratulations! 

STATE OF THE DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE 
 

Friday, June 28, 2024 from 12:00 – 1:00pm 
CSRB 563 

 
If you can come in person, it will be worth it! 


